
Mendiola, Doris

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

DocKoenig@aol.com
Thursday, October 27, 2011 8:49 PM
Regner, Lisa
Fwd: Nuclear Limerick
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From: DocKoenipq(,aol.com
To: LisaReqner~cnrc.qov
Sent: 10/27/2011 7:36:13 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time
Subj: Nuclear Limerick

Hello Lisa Limerick should not .be licensed, or relicensed at this time. They are only
doing it because the plant has issues that they are trying to hide. The evacuation plan
is a joke because we would not get out of our driveways. It would not have worked 10
years ago and certainly with the population growth it would be much
worse. Relicense should not be permitted because all kinds of deterioration has occurred
and is occurring and the present licenses do not run out until 2024 and 2029. They are
doing this now because they know it would not pass if they waited for 2024 and 2029.
This is an old plant and there is much corrosion and concrete deterioration that is going
on. There are many miles of buried pipes that cannot checked reliably, Cancer rates
are higher than the national average and NRC is going with the status quo. Also
Limerick is built on a fault. Please protect our citizens from possible disaster and do
not relicense Limerick, Sincerely Charlie Koenig
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